
                                                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Bank Al-Maghrib and the High Commission for Planning strengthen their 

cooperation for a more integrated national statistical system 
 

 

Rabat, 17 June 2025 

Bank Al-Maghrib and Morocco’s High Commission for Planning (HCP) signed today in 

Rabat a partnership agreement intended to enhance their cooperation in the production 

and exchange of  statistics and economic analysis. This agreement is intended to produce 

more relevant and higher quality data, in order to provide a better basis for decision-

making and grant effective support for the country's economic and social policies. 

Through this partnership, the two institutions commit to establish a secure and automated 

data exchange system, to share their mutual expertise and to ensure the harmonisation of  

statistical reference systems, while paying particular attention to skills development. 

On this occasion, Mr Abdellatif  Jouahri, Governor of  Bank Al-Maghrib, and Mr Chakib 

Benmoussa, High Planning Commissioner, reaffirmed their determination to bring the 

national statistical system up to the best international standards. 
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